Debra Thomeson

From: Judy Ohmer <ohmer.alaska@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 9:56 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Please...

Dear Assembly Members and Emergency Teams,

While the country, the states, and our town are sorting the every-changing information related to
mandates and the powers that go with that..please take time to listen to the concerns of the people you
serve.

This has grown to be so much more than the initial "flatten the curve” of keeping hospitals for being
overwhelmed all at once..and it's turned into something very different that's dividing us in deep ways.

It's time we get kind again..remember how to work together for good..listen to one another..honor
differing perspectives..be the caring town we can be.

I believe we can do this..and we don't need a heavy-handed approach. We're Petersburg.
Thank you,

Judy Ohmer



